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ACHIEVING EXCELLENCE TOGETHER 

Inspiring independent learners with Jesus by our side 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

‘We wish you a peaceful start to the new term and hope the resurrection of Jesus brings you a 

renewed sense of purpose and hope. May this season inspire you to approach challenges with 

resilience and optimism, knowing that new beginnings are always possible.’ You are invited to 

join us in our Easter Mass on Friday 25 April 2.30pm. During this Mass we will reflect on the 

leadership of our Holy Father Pope Francis. 

 

 

 
 

During this time of sadness, we reflect on 
Pope Francis' words on being in hospital as a reminder to us all. 

 
“The absolute truth of people, most of the time, only reveals itself in moments of pain or in the real 
threat of an irreversible loss. A hospital is a place where human beings remove their masks and show 
themselves as they truly are. This life will pass quickly, so do not waste it fighting with people. Do not 
criticise your body too much. Do not complain excessively. Make sure to hug your loved ones. Do not 
worry too much about keeping the house spotless. Respect yourself, respect others. Walk your own 
path and let go of the path others have chosen for you. Respect: do not judge, do not interfere. Love 
more, forgive more, embrace more, live more intensely. And leave the rest in the hands of the 
Creator.” 
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T H AN K  Y OU  
 Through your generosity and kindness, we have raised an incredible 
£643.26 for the Lenten charities this year. The money will be shared 

between CAFOD, the Caritas Good Shepherd Appeal and Mary’s Meals. 
We are continuing to collect aluminium cans, £19.15 will provide one 

child a hot meal every school day for a whole year. 
 

Thank You to all The Friends of St Bede’s for their time in organising a fabulous disco 
at the end of last term. The children were full of energy, enthusiasm and fantastic 
dance moves! The money raised continues to support enrichment activities and well 
needed resources to support the excellent provision for all children at St Bede’s 

 
 
ONLINE SAFETY – HOW CONFIDENT ARE YOU? 
As a parent/carer you play a key role in keeping your child/ren safe on line. The pace of technological advances is 
moving at such a speed that many of us do not really know how to use new technology or know anything about 
it.  YOUR CHILDREN DO.  
Q. Do you know the age limits for apps and games?  
Q. Do you know how to set parental controls?  
Q. Do you know what to do if your child is a victim of cyberbullying or is a cyberbully?  
 

 

 

 

Click on the link below if you want answers to these questions or advice on how to keep your child safe on line: 
think u know 

 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your Diary 
 

We are always adding new information and these dates are subject to change. 
 

APRIL 
Thursday 24 Mini Vinnies ‘Mary’s Meals’ Presentation 

Friday 25 Whole School EASTER MASS 2.30pm – all welcome 

SATURDAY 26 Annual Swimming Gala 3.30 – 5.30 Brio Leisure Centre 

Wednesday  30 Y5 Northwich Sings Festival Northwich Memorial Court 

MAY 

Monday 5 BANK HOLIDAY - School closed 

Thursday 
8 Celebrating the 80th anniversary of VE Day 

Visiting Athlete – Alisha Evenson - Gymnast 

Mon - Thur 12 - 15 KS2 SATS Statutory Assessments for Y6 pupils 

Monday 19 Health Screening for Reception & Year 6 pupils 

Tuesday 20 9.30am Rhyme Challenge: Reception and Woodlands – parent/carers welcome 

24 May – 21 June Northwich Education Partnership Art Exhibition - Barons Quay 

Friday 23 Break up for half term 

JUNE 

Monday 2 INSET DAY -  School closed to pupils 

Tuesday 3 Pupils return to school for Summer 2 term 

Monday 9 Whole School Mass – Pentecost 10.45am 

Friday 13 Sports Day (weather permitting) 

Wednesday 18 Y5 Activity Day at SNCHS 

SATURDAY 21 10.00am First Holy Communion Celebration at St Bede’s Church 

Friday 27 9.30pm Whole School Mass to celebrate the feast of Ss Peter and Paul 

JULY 

Tues - Fri 1 - 4 Transition days for all Y6 pupils attending Weaverham High School 

Thur & Fri 10 & 11 Transition days for all Y6 pupils attending St Nicholas’ High School 

Monday 21 Whole School end of year Mass of celebration 9.30am 

Tuesday 22 Last day of term - School closes 2.30pm 
 
 

School Office hours:  Monday – Friday 8.30am – 4.30pm 

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/

